MESSAGE FROM EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

Annapolis, Md., June 13, 1958.

The Honorable
The Speaker of the House
State House
Annapolis, Maryland

Dear Mr. Speaker:

In accordance with the provisions contained in Article 2, Section 17, I am submitting herewith for reconsideration by your Honorable Body, the Bills listed below, which were passed at the 1958 session of the Legislature and subsequently vetoed by me.

House Bill

62

69

119

151

176

Attached to each Bill is the Veto Message setting forth my reason for the action taken on the Bill.

Respectfully submitted,

THEODORE R. MCKELDIN,

TRMcK/W

Governor.

Which was read and ordered journalized.

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

ANNAPOLIS, MD., April 4, 1958.

Honorable John C. Luber

Speaker of the House of Delegates

State House

Annapolis, Maryland

Dear Mr. Speaker:

In 1954, I approved legislation under which evidence of continuing financial responsibility is permanently required of automobile operators as a condition precedent to restoration and continuance of their operating privileges in the following situations:

(a) The license has been revoked or suspended under the mandatory provisions of the motor vehicle law for such violations as manslaughter, drunken driving, failing to stop after an accident, and operating on a revoked license.